memorandum to chairman steve israel
1/23/2013 4:54:44 PM
TO: 		Chairman Steve Israel
FR:		Becca Durr, Deputy DC Finance Director 
DT:		Friday, November 22, 2013 
RE:	DCCC Chairman’s Council Emails


Manny Rouvelas will receive the Association of Government Relations Professionals' first ever Career Achievement AwardThursday at the AGRP annual meeting. The award is in recognition of a lobbyist who has demonstrated integrity and ethical standards; engaged in civic and pro-bono work; been a mentor; and promoted the value of the lobbying profession. Please congratulate him. 

Manny Rouvelas
Email: manny.rouvelas@klgates.com

Manny, 
I wanted to congratulate you on your AGRP award. I’m glad to see all your work is being recognized and celebrated.  
Steve

REP. STEVE ISRAEL
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